
Actel Corporation
2061 Stierlin Court, Mountain View, CA 94043 
Phone: 650.318.4200 Fax 650.318.4600

July 26, 2010

CN Number: 1006

Re: Important ProASICPLUS® Reminders

Dear Valued Customer,

Actel would like to take this opportunity to remind our customers that are using 
ProASICPLUS (APA) devices that a configuration loss can occur over time if devices are 
operated outside of the voltage conditions specified in the datasheet.

Actel has taken, and will continue to take, steps to improve margin to this overstress-
induced phenomenon.

We recommend that you always operate ProASICPLUS devices within the voltage 
conditions specified and use the latest release of Libero® Integrated Design Environment 
(IDE) software (currently 9.0 SP1) when designing or programming Actel ProASICPLUS 
devices.

If you have any questions, please contact your Actel sales representative.

Regards,

Actel Corporation
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